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Bealings School      
01473 622376                                                                                   
6th December 2016

Dear Parents & Carers
 
Following our letter about our governor vacancies we were pleased to receive applications from four parents. 
 
The good news is that we are able to expand the size of the governing body to welcome all four parents!  Two will be parent governors and two will be co-opted.
 
New Governors will be:-  Debbie Cowley, Sarah Cox-Olliff, Jennifer Hammond and Craig Robinson.
 
This is especially good news at a time when many schools are struggling to find governors and augers well for the future.
 
Thank you and all best wishes for Christmas and the New Year!
 
 
Ollie Hatcher
Chair of Governors
_1214987085.doc
[image: image1.png]






